
Hi,  
 
1. I have concerns regarding the ongoing traffic violations occurring on Niska road and the 
amount of time it has taken the city to deal with this issue effectively: 
 
a) Speeding - commuter traffic using Niska as a short-cut from the Hanlon to Hwy 124  
b) Volume of traffic using Niska (which is a narrow collector road not designed to move as 
much traffic) using it as a short-cut 
c) Heavy transport trucks using Niska as a short-cut from the Hanlon to Hwy. 124  
 
2. I am requesting members of Council confirm that this Updated Transportation Master Plan 
has strong provisions for effective actions to make Niska Road a priority to stop the volume of 
speeding vehicles and heavy transport trucks using Niska as a short-cut. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sandy Nicholls 
Guelph 





 





 



 



 


